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Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:21:55 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

When I was a student (just after the ice age) all public school students had music, art, physical education, as well as
being able to participate in theater & take vocational ed.

When I had difficulties in class (I had Attention Deficit Disorder before it was named), I was able to see the school
psychologist.

From what I've been hearing & reading, many of these resources are no longer part of public education except in
wealthy suburbs.

This is inexcusable, a deprivation that Oregon never should  have imposed on our children.

Please JUMP at the opportunity to provide $2 billion to our children and our future.

Sincerely,
Bill Michtom
731 SW Salmon St Apt 505 Portland, OR 97205-3045
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